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Headteacher Mrs K Ferguson 

Dear Parents/Carers,   

We have had another wonderful week at St Mark’s this week!   

The children in Little Lions’ nursery have been having fun, learning all about the ‘s’ sound. They have been 

painting the ‘s’ sound; using their fine motor skills to colour in snakes; using their sense to describe spaghetti 

and slime, and been searching for objects beginning with ‘s’.   

As always, have a lovely and safe weekend,   

Mrs K A Ferguson   

The children in Reception have been working 

on recognising and discussing their feelings in 

PSHE this week. The children used the Colour 

Monster story to help them with this.   

Year 3 children have been learning about inspirational women 

in Guided Reading, and have been answering comprehension 

questions linked to this. In RE this week, the children in Year 4 

have been learning all about Levi, who lived a life full of sin. 

The children explored how Jesus changed Levi’s life and how 

his teaching can have an impact on how we live our lives.    

The children in Year 1 have been working on                

measurement in Maths this week. The children have been 

exploring height and length and using the vocabulary     

associated with this. Year 2 have focused on statistics this 

week in maths and have been learning all about             

pictograms.   

Children in Year 5 have been        

exploring fractions of number this 

week, and enjoyed telling me the 

process in their lesson. Year 6 are 

continuing to prepare for their    

upcoming SATS. I have set the     

children a daily quiz this week based 

on vital revision. The children      

engaged really well with this, and it 

has been great to see their results 

improving throughout the week.   
A reminder that school will be closed on Thursday 5th May 

(Polling Day) for all children from Little Lions' to Year 5. Year 6 

children are invited into school for a day of Boosting.  

I hope you all have a lovely and safe Bank Holiday weekend. We look forward to seeing the children on Tuesday 

morning at normal time. Mrs Ferguson is on COVID-19 watch this week. If your child tests positive, please 

message me directly on Class Dojo.  


